
 

For the 2022/2023 CPD Diary Year, while the Federation understands that physicians are still working 

very hard, a return towards normal levels of CPD is advised. It is therefore recommended that 

physicians should endeavour to get close to or achieve the usual CPD requirements (an annual total 

of 50 credits, 25 of which should be external). 

The other changes that were implemented during the pandemic and outlined in the section for the 

diary year 2021/22 remain in place. 


